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Message from the Guest Editors

This Special Issue aims to publish high-profile papers that
deal with up-to-date research in planning and managing
urban forests. The scope of this issue is broad and
encompasses research related to diverse biology and
forestry disciplines such as botany, dendrology,
entomology, forest pathology, etc., in the context of urban
forests and their proper management and planning. In
addition to this, there are newly developed IT tools
(including decision support systems) and specialized
so ware in forestry science that move both theory and
practical work forwards, and papers dealing with this
subject are also very welcome. The papers we are soliciting
should help in understanding the process of urban forest
planning, management, and evaluation by offering
representative real case study examples or introducing
contemporary methodology and practices.
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Message from the Editorial Board

Forests (ISSN 1999-4907) is an international and cross-
disciplinary, scholarly forestry journal. The distinguished
editorial board and refereeing process ensures the highest
degree of scientific rigor and review of all published
articles. Original research articles and timely reviews are
released online, with unlimited free access.

Our goal is to have  Forests be recognized as one of the
foremost publication outlets for high quality, leading edge
research in this broad and diverse field. We therefore invite
you to be one of our authors, and in doing so share your
important research findings with the global forestry
community.
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